
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
Sunday –  November 5, 2017 

 
FLOWERS:   Given by John and Judy Livingstone 
“In memory of our parents.” 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY:  Jane B. Wilson 
  
USHERS: Wilfred/Adele Diaz; Elsa Erickson 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY – Nov. 5 
10:00 Worship 
11:00 Fellowship Hour  
11:30   Book Discussion 
  2:30   Eventide matinee 
 

MONDAY – Nov. 6 
11:00   Memorial Svc. for Dawn Love 
  1:00   Missions 
  4:00   Women’s Song 
  5:00   Christian Ed. 
  6:00    Jr. Girl Scouts 
 

TUESDAY – Nov. 7 
 8:30    Auction Crew 
 5:00    Welcome Comm. 
 6:00    Deacons 
 

WEDNESDAY – Nov. 8  
 9:30    Clergy 
 5:15    Bells 
 7:00    Choir 
 

THURSDAY – Nov. 9 
 9:00    Fellowship Hall Floors Re-surfaced 
 

FRIDAY – Nov. 10 
 -offices closed- 
 
SATURDAY – Nov. 11 
Veterans’ Day 

PRAYER LIST – Nov. 5, 2017 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
 

Health Concerns 
Beth Boyd 
Richard Burnham 
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Doris David  
Elmer Eschenburg 
Rita Farup 
Nancy Fuller 
Russell Gillis 
Carol Jacobs 
Ann Johnson (Dave Crocker’s mother) 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbonne Family) 
Bob Maclin (father of Betsy Crowell) 
Bruce and Carol MacPherson 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Bill Springer (brother of Earl Springer) 
Joan Van Baalen 
David Williams 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Family and friends of Nancy Woodworth 
Service men and women serving at home and 
abroad 
 
SING…SING…SING…AND RING, TOO! 
Please speak with Maggie, Bette Anne or Barbara if 
you would like to join one of our fine choirs.  New 
singers and ringers are always welcome! 
 
A KIND LETTER 
Would you be willing to send a letter or 
notecard to a young man in prison?  Please 
contact the pastor or the church office for 
addresses. 
 



 
GLORIFY – Reclaiming 
The Heart of Progressive	
Christianity	 by Emily Heath. 
This great book will be the 
resource for a discussion 
group that will meet following 
worship on Nov. 5, 12 and 19 

at 11:30 A.M. If you are planning to participate in 
the discussion group, please read the assignments 
prior to the discussion. All are welcome! 
   Nov. 5 (Today) – Section 1 (chapters 1 – 3) 
   Nov. 12 – Section 2 (chapters 4 – 7) 
   Nov. 19 – Section 3 (chapters 8 – 10) 
 

YOUR ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE	
NOTE: CHANGE OF DATE 

We’ve come up with a fun idea for the Brunch 
Bunch! You can sign up (six openings) to go to Bill 
& Betty Boothe’s house on Thursday, December 14 
at 12:30 p.m. Eight have already signed up to go to 
Dave Corbett’s house on December 10 at 12:30 
p.m. 
	
 

PASTORAL VISITS 
If you would like the pastor to call upon you at 
home, please call the church office with your 
request. All visits are made in response to 
requests. 
Regular calls are made to all nursing home 
residents and to hospital patients. 
If we are forgetting someone, please let us know! 
 

 
STEWARDSHIP 

The 2018 stewardship theme is Our Journey to 
Generosity. Letters from 
the Stewardship Team are 
in the mail. We hope that 
you will prayerfully 
consider what your 2018 
commitment to the 
mission and ministry of 
Dennis Union Church will be. 
Pledge cards may be returned by mail or you may 
bring your pledge card to worship on November 
19th, Ingathering Sunday. 
 

COMING UP! 
Please save the date 
of Tuesday, November 
28th. It’s time to 
decorate the church 
again! We will set up 
and decorate six trees 
to enhance the beauty 
of our church for the 

Christmas season. We will gather around 9:30 A.M. 
We always have a fun, spirited time. All are 
welcome. The more the merrier! 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT FORMS 
Church members and friends who worship or live 
alone are encouraged to fill out an emergency 
contact form. Forms are available by the guest 
book or in the church office. Completed forms are 
kept in a locked closet by the Deacons, but are 
accessible to the Deacons, the pastor, and the 
office administrator. 

 
VETERANS’ DAY 

This year, Veterans’ Day falls on Saturday, 
November 11.  In observance of the holiday, the 
church offices will be closed on Friday, November 
10. 

D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
Another reason why buying D-YECH Food Cards is 
important:  The N Family was referred to HAC 
when their electricity had been shut off on a Friday.  
Upon reviewing their situation, they had never 
needed to access any funding available to them 
because they had always been able to sustain their 
day to day living by working hard week to week.  
After O went out on unpaid maternity leave, she 
found it difficult to find another job that offset 
daycare costs for their infant.  After receiving fuel 
assistance, this family went into a repayment plan 
that was above what their means were to pay it 
back effectively.  O had started working at the end 
of last month, and had not received her first check 
in time to make a payment, and they were in default 
of their repayment arrangement with Eversource.  
Consequently, their power was turned off putting 
their house at risk.  We utilized $453.88 of Private 
Prevention funds to pay the minimum required to 
restore their service and continue their payment 
plan. 

ALSO! 
Salvation Army’s annual DRESS A LIVE DOLL- We 
have 4 children to dress, and to give toys to, this 
year. Please go to the table set up during this 
morning’s Fellowship to choose a gift option.  
	


